THE RAILROAD CROSSING ON HwY
171 (NORTH CRESSON HWY) WILL
BE CLOSED FROM 8/4/2023
THROUGH 8/7/72023. THIS IS A
JOINT VENTURE BETWEEN TXDOT
AND FORT WORTH WESTERN
RAILROAD TO REVAMP THE
APPROACH TO THE CROSSING. NO
TRAFFIC WILL BE ALLOWED IN
EITHER DIRECTION DURING THAT
TIME. THANK YOU FOR YOUR
PATIENCE DURING THIS PROJECT.
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